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What does filing tax statements have to do with ethnicity/race. This is an intrusive 

bean counting expense that should not be studied by a committee or the Revenue 

Department, which is based on reporting, analyzing the report, and crediting or 

debiting the Revenue tax account. It's none of the tax department business if a 

person is purple with pink poke-dots. SB 1 is a ludicrous invasion of a taxpayers 

privacy. Oregon Revenue Department already asks far too many questions that 

citizens shouldn't answer, maybe all Oregonians should stop providing information 

that has nothing to do with credits for disability/age or paying/collecting a refund 

owed. 


